
This publication is a sub-set of the DANCERgram, which provides Square and Round Dance 
news for the West Coast of Florida AND is the official Newsletter of the West Coast Square & 
Round Dancers Association (formerly the West Coast Dancer).      
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JOYS 
Earlier in the year, Ellis Lindsey was having problems with his blood pressure 
staying stable. He reports his pressure has been good for the past couple of 
months. Good news!  Ellis is the caller for Citrus Squares in Dunedin. He also 
guest calls at other clubs and at the Florida State Square Dance Covention. Ellis 
is a past president of the Florida Callers Association (2009). 

CONCERNS 
 

Leila Lindsey will be having meniscus surgery on her knee tomorrow (October 
16th). She has been falling a lot and hitting her head over the past few months. 
The doctor decided the meniscus problem was causing the falls. A few days ago, 
she fell in the bathroom and broke the foot on the same leg being operated on! 
She will have to remain in the hospital overnight for observation. If you would 
like to send cards, her address is 1069 SW Shiloh Street, Ft. White, Florida 
32038. Leila is the wife of Caller Ellis Lindsey. 
 
Caller Gary Hicks was admitted to Bay Pines VA Medical Center On October 
11th with heart problems. He was released on October 15th and is home with 
meds and resting. If you would like to send cards, his address is 1658 29th 
Avenue N., St. Petersburg, Florida 33713. Gary is a caller in the St. Pete area, is 
a member of the Florida Callers Association and Suncoast Callers and Cuers 
Association. 
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SYMPATHIES 

The DANCERgram magazines are written and published by a square and round dancer concerned about 
preserving our dance activity. The magazines include Planner (weekly), This & That (monthly), Joys, Concerns, 
& Sympathies (as needed), and Directory (as needed). All of the magazines are under the DANCERgram 
banner. In the event of new information  between publication dates, notification is sent via the Flash.   

The Editor reserves the right to edit, condense, or rewrite any submission to the DANCERgram magazines. 
Opinions expressed in any DANCERgram magazine are not necessarily that of the Editor or the West Coast 
Square and Round Dancers' Association. All new information (since the previous issue) in these magazines is 
highlighted in yellow.  

Distribution of the DANCERgram magazines is encouraged via forwarding or hard copies. All of the 
Magazines, as well as additional content, can be found at www.dancergram.com.  

If you would like to receive the DANCERgram Magazines via email or you would like to submit information to 
any of the magazines, please contact the Editor at sqdncfan@gmail.com or 863-224-3393. 
 

DANCERgram Magazines 

Planner (weekly) 
Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies (as needed) 
Directory (as needed)  WC Key Contacts  WC Dances  SCCA  Links 
This and That (monthly)  WCA president’s message  Federation 
president’s message  Club News  Reprint of articles  New Articles 

DANCERgram Staff 

Editor:             Penny T. Green 
Webmaster:      Cliff Reiss 


